
Notice of School Closure for Seasonal 

Holidays 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We would like to inform you that our school will be closed for the upcoming seasonal holidays. 

The closure dates are as follows: 

• Start Date: December 20, 2023 

• End Date: January 2, 2024 

Classes will resume on January 3, 2024. We encourage our students to enjoy their break and 

spend quality time with family and friends. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your School Name] 

[Your School Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


